
 
 
  
 
7 November 2024 

Dear Families  

Ref: Australia Class Trip  

We are excited to inform you that Australia Class will be going on a trip to Tesco and 
Calderstones Park on Tuesday, 12 November. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and 
expect to return by 12:30pm, in time for lunch. 

The primary focus of the trip will be to conduct market research for our Employability 
Enterprise project, allowing students to apply classroom learning to real-world experiences.  

In addition, this trip provides a valuable opportunity for students to practice essential life skills 
that contribute to their EHCP targets. These include using money in the real world, practicing 
independent travel, and interacting with unfamiliar members of the public. 

Important Information: 

• Full school uniform must be worn. 
• Students are welcome to bring a small amount of money (no more than £3) if they 

would like to make a purchase, however they will be responsible for their own money. 

We are confident that this trip will be both enjoyable and educational for all the students 
involved.  

If you have any questions, or if you would prefer your child not to participate, please let us 
know as soon as possible via email australia@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Australia Class Team 
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